
Week beginning 29th January 

 

We all thoroughly enjoyed the performance of Sleeping Beauty on Monday, 

participating in singing along to well-known songs and booing and 

cheering the characters.  Much laughter could be heard! 

 

 

 

 

In English we focused our learning around one of four of the Hampshire Picture 

Book Awards books.  After listening to a story titled ‘Tidy’ by Emily Gravett we 

completed a book review, thinking of our favourite part of the story and why.  

The adult in our classes took on the role of the main character, giving us the 

opportunity to ask questions, and engage in a discussion, before putting 

ourselves in the role of one of the animals from the story. 

 

In Maths the focus has been on multiplication.  We now know the 

multiplication symbol means ‘lots of’.  We have used practical equipment or 

drawn groups of proxy symbols to help us solve the problems.  Practising 

counting in twos, fives and tens has also helped us. 

 

The focus in Science has been on sorting animals into the following categories: 

carnivores, herbivores and omnivores.   


